Ysgol Maes Owen



Aim to learn, learn to succeed ~ Anelu at ddysgu, dysgu i lwyddo

Date:				
Dear Parent/Carer of				
As per our Breakfast Club Policy, we require learners in Years 3 and 4 to be signed in by an adult.				
We appreciate that this may sometimes be difficult or you may feel your child is responsible enough to come to Breakfast Club on their own.				
For your child to attend unaccompanied and not be signed in by an adult we require written				
permission.				
Please complete the form below and return it to the school office or the Breakfast Club staff.				
Yours sincerely				
Mrs C Foulkes Headteacher				
I give permission for my child to come to Breakfast Club unaccompanied by an adult. I understand that there is no adult supervision on the school yard and				
the Breakfast Club doors do not open until 8:00 am and I accept full responsibility for this.				
Name of Parent/Carer				





assistance at a particular school event, please contact us to arrange the assistance required.

If you have additional needs relating to disability, language or cultural issues with which you require







Signed	 	
•		